
This product has had a specification change that may 

affect compatibility if pairing with legacy equipment.

NOTICE
We have replaced the #891 Luer Slip Connector with an #8974 bayonet 
connector, pursuant to the FDA’s Standards for Small-Bore Connectors 

(ISO 80369-1:2010 and ISO 80369-20:2015).

For more information about this change,
visit www.adctoday.com/connector-update
or scan the QR code.
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